
MINUTES  
August 9, 2023 

The Skamania County Board of Equalization met on August  9, 2023 at 4:00 pm 

on zoom. For the second of three meetings prior to August 28, 2023. 

 

A revised Certification of 2023 values was received from the Assessor did not 

change the total value just adjusted Real Property and Personal Property values.  

Board asked for the Clerk to have the Assessor provide clarification on why the 

Certification was changed. 

 

The Clerk introduced Shelly Newman as the replacement Clerk for the Board of 

Equalization. 

 

The Clerk reviewed the 2023 Audit report of Board of Equalization processes and 

explained she was working on some items to update the operations manual and 

forms. 
 

The meeting was adjourned at 4:30 pm  


